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Overview of the current body-of-work completed and on-going by the working party:

1. Working Party first formed in February 2013
1. Letter to ANZCA President outlining our intention to gain national registration
1. Letter to Minister for Health from both ASAPO and (WA) AOTP presidents – outlining our role, associations / professional bodies and need to be registered
1. Aligning National Education in each state – National Educational Platform at Diploma level – Assisted with RPL rollout in some states
1. Assisted with current set up of RTO – Diploma education at Sydney Institute of Tafe (proposed start date for training – early 2018)
1. Assisted with RPA Hospital in Sydney with having no training course and enabling current staff to complete training – Diploma of Anaesthetic Technology
1. National Code of Conduct – Working Party members attended state forums
1. Submission Letter and Supporting Documentation – ANZCA PS8 review 2016
1. Meeting with NZ Registration Council – dual alignment between countries and looking at future Trans-Tasman degree
1. Looking at the Drug Administration in each state – Drug licences (NSW – Staff to gain individual licence)
1. Submission on Consultation Paper for review of National Registration and Accreditation Scheme for health professions – submitted in October 2014
1. Correspondence sent to COAG Health Council – Independent Review of Accreditations Systems May 2017; 
· Addressing our professional association
· Risk management
· Accreditation cycles
· Alignment with TEQSA?AQSA (benefits to align)
· Inter-professional Learning and practice
· Clinical settings
· Internship
· Professional Competency Standards
· Standard entry to Practice exam
· Metro/regional Placements
· Responding to workforce developments

You are able to look at the recent feedback received from COAG on the 30th June 2017: Public submissions are now available on the Accreditation Systems Review webpage at: http://www.coaghealthcouncil.gov.au/Projects/Accreditation-Systems-Review

Reply sent to Professor Michael Woods from AAAHP supporting the Draft recommendations

Vicki Swaine
Working Party Chair
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